From: Jon Brewin 
Sent: 23 February 2015 15:41
To: Jenny Barker
Subject: 14/01384/OUT 

Jenny

I would agree with the identification and categorisation of the trees on site as listed within the tree survey reports. I would however question and resist the proposal to translocate further hedgerows until there has been a full inspection and evaluation on the hedgerows previously translocated to facilitate the Exempler development. The report should be undertaken by A2 Dominion with copies of the findings forwarded onto to Cherwell District Council.

No further translocation of live material should be undertaken until such a report has been provided.

The tree surveys seek to repeat the previous approach with protective fencing for vegetation  by proposing different specifications for fencing type based upon the ‘usage’ of the adjacent land (Low, Medium, High). This is acceptable however the fencing type must be clearly identified within an agreed Arboricultural Method Statement which  may be subject to condition.

Regards

Jon Brewin 
Arboricultural Officer 
Environmental Services 
Environment and Community 
Cherwell District Council & South Northamptonshire Council 
01295 221708 
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